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-
Congratulations, '
Scholars!

Congratulations to each of our

2021 Spring General Scholars!

We are so very proud of each of
these students, for staying on the
path of continuing education and

community service, in these
uncertain times.

Please join us in showing our
appreciation to these fine young
people, our hope and our future:

Ariana Montoya - Ariana is a freshman at
UNM, studying Biology.

Brianna Meyers - Brianna is a senior at
UNM, studying Operations Mgt & Accounting
Gabriel Perez - Gabriel is a senior at
AHS, who plans to attend Grand Canyon
University this fall, to study Business Admin.
Gregory Lucero - Gregory is a freshman
at UNM, studying Business.

Montana Hennington - Montana is a
senior at UNM, studying Biology.

Nicole Tomlin - Nicole attends Pima
Medical Institute and will receive her
Healthcare Administration cert this year.
Trey Gaenzle - Trey is a senior at UNM.
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https://www.facebook.com/LosOjosDeLaFamilia/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCw_cVOthdTNxpSrIJl3-Yig

